
 
 
 
 
DATE:  January 24, 2023  
 
TO:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
FROM: Hilary Ego, Environmental Program Manager 
 
VIA:  Greg Humora, City Manager   
 
SUBJECT: CITY OF LA MESA CLIMATE ACTION PLAN PROGRESS REPORT 

PRESENTATION  
 

In March 2018, City Council approved the Climate Action Plan (CAP), which charts a 
course to reduce community-wide greenhouse gas (GHG) emissions. Development of a 
CAP was identified as a mitigation measure in La Mesa’s 2012 General Plan Update.  
La Mesa prepared the CAP and established targets consistent with State goals and 
guidance. The CAP provides a roadmap by which La Mesa can reduce its contributions 
of GHG emissions in energy, transportation, solid waste, water, and green 
infrastructure.  A progress report to City Council occurs every six months.   


